
We would like to invite international students with cricketing  
experience from Nepal, Pakistan, Sri Lanka, India and Bangladesh  
to participate in this event and play with local police in these teams.

Please register to play by sending an email with your name, nationality  
and education institution to intstudent@police.nsw.gov.au

We will contact you via email to confirm your participation.

Registrations close on Wed 1 April.

All students wishing to play are required to have their own cricketing whites.

Sunday 12 April 2015
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8am – 5.30pm  Old Kings Oval, Parramatta Park*
* Entry via Pirtek Stadium, O’Connell Street


